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Thursday 27th September 2018
Dear Parents,

TRIP TO WAR HORSE – BIRMINGHAM HIPPODROME
WEDNESDAY 31ST OCTOBER 2018
I am delighted that we have enough interest to plan the trip to War Horse on Wednesday 31st October. 
As I have to confirm purchase of tickets and pay tomorrow, could you please send in payment of £35.00. This may be either cash or cheque made payable to Gloucestershire County Council.
Kind regards
Mrs Nikki Marshall 
WAR HORSE THEATRE TRIP

Child’s name ____________________


Please find enclosed my contribution of £35 towards the cost.


I do not wish my child to go on the trip to see War Horse.

Signed ____________________

